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A Message of Gratitude and Invitation

Dear [Name],

I hope this message finds you well and thriving as we approach the end of the week! My name is
Angelica, and I am honored to introduce myself as the new Annual Giving Officer for Le
Moyne. As a proud "double dolphin," having earned my degrees here in 2019 and 2021, I
couldn't be more delighted to reconnect with the Le Moyne family. Since my return to the
Annual Giving team last August, I've been enthusiastically engaged in making a tangible impact
on the lives of current and future dolphins.

I'm reaching out personally to express my heartfelt appreciation for your ongoing support of the
College. Your generosity and dedication to our Dolphin community have not gone unnoticed.
Your past contributions have significantly enriched the lives of our students, and we are
incredibly grateful for your continual commitment.

Reflecting on the past year, there is much to celebrate on the Heights. Enclosed with this email,
you'll find a year-end review highlighting some of the remarkable achievements and milestones
that have defined our journey. I hope you'll share in our excitement as we witness the incredible
progress happening on campus.

Mark your calendar for February 29th, when Le Moyne will proudly host its 9th annual Giving
Day—an occasion dedicated to acknowledging our collective impact and empowering current
and future dolphins. We warmly invite you to join us once again in this celebration. Making your
gift is simple; just visit Give Campus and follow the straightforward steps to demonstrate your
support. Together, we have the power to shape a brighter future, one gift at a time.

Thank you, once more, for your unwavering generosity and dedication. We are truly grateful to
count you as a valued member of our Dolphin family.

Warmest regards,

https://www.givecampus.com/schools/LeMoyneCollege/le-moyne-college-giving-day-2024

